
 

 
 
 

 

Memo 
 
 
Date:    October 28, 2024 
 
To:    Clergy, religious, parish staff and Chancery staff    
 
From:   Sue Stubbs, Director of Victim Assistance Program, Office of Child  
   and Youth Protection 
 
Re:      The Way for Men Retreat 2025 in Washington, DC 

 

BIG NEWS! The Archdiocese of Atlanta Victim Assistance Program is 
collaborating with the Archdiocese of Washington, DC, to share hosting of The 
Way for Men Retreat every other year in our respective dioceses. The Way for 
Men Retreat is a three-day retreat for adult male survivors of abuse. 

The Way for Men Retreat will be held in and led by the Archdiocese of 
Washington, DC, January 17-19, 2025. Please pass the information about 
this retreat on to anyone who could benefit from this experience. Please have 
them contact me at 404-920-7554 or sstubbs@archatl.com for information 
regarding registration and travel assistance. 
 

Within the next few weeks, you will receive promotional posters to display 
around your parish. Also, attached is a slide for in-house media systems. The 
registration deadline is any time before January 10, 2025. Thank you for 
supporting this vital opportunity for survivors of abuse.  

Suggested Bulletin/Mass Announcement:  
The Way for Men Retreat will be held in and led by the Archdiocese of 
Washington, DC, January 17-19, 2025. Please contact Sue Stubbs at 404-
920-7554 or sstubbs@archatl.com before January 10, 2025, for information 
regarding registration and travel assistance. See https://adw.org/event/the-
way-mens-retreat-jan-2025/for more details. 
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